
PHONE 3275 

111 PARKWAY CIRCLE 

W WCC 
West Georgia Broadcasting Co. 

1440 K. C. 

September 30, 1957 

500 WATTS 

BREMEN, GEORGIA 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is the verify your report of reception of our new station 

on Wednesday AM, September 25, 1957. We are operating on an 

assigned frequency of 1440kc with a power of 500 watts. 

We are planning to go on the air possibly today with our 

regular programs. We have already been inspected by the FCC and 

are just waiting for them to send us a telegram tellitg us to 

start broadcasting. 

Thanks so much for your interest and for your report. 

Very truly yours, 

i JAMES MCKAY, CHIEF ENGINEER 

World Wide Clothing Center 


